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Dear Parents 
I hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas break 
and New Year with your families.  Welcome back to 
2019.  The children have settled back into school life 
very well and have returned focused on their 
learning.  I have seen many children this week that 
have come to me to share this.  Long may this 
continue! 
As you are aware, Mr Nicholls is now the 
headteacher at Nanpean School and sends his best 
wishes to you all.  Whilst we await his replacement 
to join us we would like to warmly welcome Mrs 
Sandra Gynn to the team at Bugle.  She will be 
teaching in Year 2 on a Thursday and Friday. 
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Spring Census 
Next Thursday 17th January 2019, is a National 
School Census Day. This is when the Department 
for Education (DfE) collects information about each 
school to help them plan for the future and, most 
importantly, the data is used to set future school 
budgets.  One of the figures we have to report is the 
number of Reception and Years 1 & 2 children who 
are having a Universal Infant Free School Meal 
(UIFSM) on this day. 
The census data is then used to decide how much 
funding for the year we get for our hot meals.  This 
means that if your child does not have a meal on 
Thursday, we will not receive any further funding for 
the rest of the year.  If your child chooses to have a 
meal on another day, we will have to fund this from 
our school budget 
We do not receive funding for the amount of hot 
meals we supply, only the number of meals eaten 
on the two census days in October and January 
each year. 
Our solution to this problem is to ask every child in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to try the hot meal on 
Census Day.  The meal for Thursday will be ‘build a 
burger’.  Then your child will be fully funded to have 
hot meals during the year thus saving the school 
any additional costs.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Achievers of the Week 
For the Week Ending 14/12/18: 
Rec Tyler 

 

 

Year 1 Kevin 
Year 2 TJ 
Year 3 Jack  
Year 4 Beatriz  
Year 5 Faith  
Year 6 Ellie  

For the Week Ending 
19/12/18: 
Rec Bernardo  

 

 
 

Year 1 Aida   
Year 2 Sienna   
Year 3 Kiera   
Year 4 Maya   
Year 5 William   
Year 6 Jasmine   

Well Done! 
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Diary Dates:  
9/1/2019  Cross Country at Par 
15/1/19 Football/High 5 v Nanpean home 
29/1/19 Football/High 5 v Luxulyan away 
12/2/19 Football/High 5 v Foxhole home 
6/2/19 Cross Country at Par 
18/2/19-22/2/19 Half Term 
5/4/19 Last Day of Spring Term 
23/4/19 Summer Term Begins 
29/4/19-1/5/19 Scholastic Book Fair 
13/5/19-16/5/19 KS2 SATS 
27/5/19-31/5/19 Half Term 
3/6/19 Staff Training Day 
7/6/19 Class Photos 
10/6/19-14/6/19 Phonics Week 
18/6/19 Clays Athletics at Brannel 
15/7/19-17/7/19 Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
24/7/19 Last Day of Summer Term 
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
25/7/19 Staff Training Day 

Parent Support Advisor 
I would to introduce myself, my name is Naomi 
Hibberd and I am the new Parent Support Advisor 
here at Bugle School.  I shall be in school on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays and you can 
pop in and see me or book an appointment on these 
days. 
What is a Parent Support Advisor?   
Parent Support Advisors are available to help you 
and your child get the best from your school by 
providing support, advice and information.  A 
Parental Support Advisor works closely with families 
to support school staff and external agencies in 
partnership with families and help’s parents to feel 
comfortable about coming into school and 
participating in their children's learning. 
Parenting is not an easy job and, at times things can 
get tough.  Like every other parent, you want what is 
best for your child.  As a Parent Support Advisor I 
am here to help deal with any worries or concerns 
you have.  I may not have all the answers, but 
together we can work out how to find them.  Please 
do not hesitate to contact me by email 
naomi.hibberd@iaspire.net or call me on: 01726 
850420 or 07849261822.   
A new year and a new start let’s see if we can make 
it a good one! 

 

 
 

Sporting Update 
Yesterday our cross-country team raced against 
children from 15 other schools at Par.  They all did 
really well and should be proud of their efforts.  Well 
done in Year 6 to Jock, Asa, Ollie and Chloe.  Well 
done in Year 5 to Shaun, Tim, Luke and William.  
Our next sporting event is Tuesday 15th January 
when we are at home to Nanpean School for 
Football and High-5.  

Clubs - Spring Term 2019 
 Activity Time Teacher 

M
o

n
  

KS1 Board 
Games  
(Rec-Y2 - 20 
max) 

Lunchtime Ms Atkins 

Choir  
(whole school) 

Lunchtime Miss Croney/ 
Miss Tabb 

KS2 Football 
(Y3-Y6) 

3.15-4.15 Mr Watson 

Computers 
(Y3-Y6 - 12 
max) 

3.15-4.15 Mr Taylor 

T
u

e
s
  

Homework 
(whole school) 

Lunchtime Mr Wherry 

British Sign 
Language  
(Y3-Y6) 

Lunchtime Mrs Guedes 

Relax and 
Read  
(whole school) 

Lunchtime Miss Hobbs 

High Five  
(Y3-Y6) 

3.15-4.15 Mrs Jenkins/ 
Mrs Hill 

W
e

d
 Go  

Active  
Club 

3.15-4.15 Go  
Active 
Cornwall 

T
h

u
 Cross Country   

(Y5-6 - 12 max) 
Lunchtime Mr Taylor 
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